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September 23, 2022 

 
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  

 

 
Thank you for the blessing of your children, they have been working very diligently in class. It is 
hard to believe that it is already the mid-point of the 1st quarter. Today, progress reports went 
home with your child. Please review their progress report, sign and return next week. If you 
would like a teacher conference, please circle “yes” next to request for conference, at the bottom 
of the progress report. Parents, thank you for helping you child stay current with their daily 
assignments and homework. Teachers continue to update their grades weekly and send weekly 
newsletters. If your child is missing work or if you notice a discrepancy, please feel free to 
contact your child’s teacher for assistance. As a reminder, first quarter parent conferences will be 
on Thursday, November 3rd and Friday, November 4th.  
 
The completion of the new upper campus playground has begun this week. We look forward to 
the new basketball court, volleyball courts, pickle courts and hitting wall. The front courts will 
represent Nazareth School with our beautiful logo in center court.  
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We look forward to seeing parents next week at the PTG General Meeting on Tuesday, 
September 27, in the auditorium at 6:30pm. The meeting will begin with a quick 20-minute 
introduction and PTG update, followed by a 50-minute presentation by author, Jodee Blanco, on 
inclusivity, hospitality and digital citizenship. Her presentation is in response to many parents 
request for assistance to addressing the social and emotional effects of the past few years on 
students. She will be speaking to students during the school day, participating in a faculty in-
service in the afternoon and then presenting to parents in the evening. We invite all parents to 
come to see her presentation at the PTG General Meeting at 6:30pm. 

Please contact the front office at 619-641-7987 or email at office@nazarethschool.org, if your 
child(ren) is ill or going to be absent. Please take a moment to read the Covid-19 Symptoms 
Decision Tree located at nazarethschool.org. 

God Bless,  

Mrs. René Coons  
Principal 
Nazareth School 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch over us and protect us. 
 
 
September Core Value:   Respect 

As often as you did it to one of these…You did it to me. (Matt 25:40) 
 

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who 
are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted 
in Catholic tradition. 


